
From: Bob Asher
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Cc: Katie Parker
Subject: RE: State CO SWD System/Foster FF Work Plan Meeting
Date: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 5:00:18 PM

Yates would like to schedule a meeting to submit a final work plan and discuss the findings
 from the requested sound testing of the Oil City well north of the State CO SWD/Foster FF
 Battery on Tuesday, August 4, 2015 at 10:00 AM at the NMOCD District II Office in Artesia,
 NM.
 
Thank you.
 

Robert Asher
Yates Petroleum Corporation
NM Environmental Regulatory Supervisor
575-748-4217 (O)
boba@yatespetroleum.com
 
From: Bob Asher 
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 8:57 AM
To: mike.bratcher@state.nm.us; heather.patterson@state.nm.us; Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us
Cc: Katie Parker
Subject: State CO SWD System/Foster FF Work Plan Meeting
 
I would like to schedule a meeting for Tuesday, June 30, 2015 at 10:00 AM to discuss work
 plan options for the remediation of the State CO SWD System release/excavation area per our
 on-site meeting of June 16, 2015. I would like to see if this meeting could be at the OCD office
 in Artesia, once scheduling is complete, I will contact Kevin Wilbanks.
 
Thank you.
 

Robert Asher
NM Environmental Regulatory Supervisor
Yates Petroleum Corporation
105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4217 (Office)
575-365-4021 (Cell)
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